
Upcoming PTA Events in September! 
 

Whole School BBQ—15th September 2017 
Come along and catch up with everyone after the 
summer break at our popular BBQ! Keep an eye out 
for posters going up! 
 
PTA Annual General Meeting—28th September 
2017 
 
Monster Disco—19th October 
 
Keep an eye out on the AGM dates and voting slips 
coming in school bags for new committee  
members—without members to PTA cannot raise 
funds for YOUR children.   
 
PTA members are dwindling and we cannot organise 
these events alone.  We need new members to bring 
new ideas on how YOU want to raise money and 
how it would benefit OUR children.  Remember PTA 
stands for Parent Teacher Association, so we are all 
volunteers who are working hard to keep these 
events going. 
 

PTA Round Robin 

Welcome to the End of Year Edition 

DON’T FORGET OUR PTA REGULAR  
FUNDRAISING IDEAS IN SEPTEMBER 
 
Donate unwanted school uniform, in good 
condition,  to the PTA to resell at events!  
 
An even easier way to donate is through 
easy fund raising! Don't forget to use this 
site to buy on line: 
  
www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
 
 
We also need new ideas for the next school 
year so please bring them forward !   
 
 
 

Dear All 
 
Thank you all so much for your continued support 
to the school and to PTA events this past school 
year.   
 
We are filling up our PTA pot again to ensure the 
children have enough money from September to 
purchase items they again have chosen. 
 
Remember that ALL funds raised are used by our 
children.   
 
GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK YEAR 6! 
 
On behalf of the PTA may we wish good luck to all 
our year 6 Robins at high school this September. 
Newchurch prepared you all to fly, but we know 
that you will soar! 
 
 

Suzanne Taylor 

Did you know? 
 

The adventure playground was built on PTA 
funds raised and dedication from members to 

commit to bidding for funds. 
 

Think what we can achieve in the 2017/2018 
school year with your support. 


